Cal

January 8, 2025

Dear Caledonia Families,

This letter is to inform you of a recent cybersecurity incident that impacted
PowerSchool, a company that provides our school district with student information
management software.

We understand that on December 28, 2024, PowerSchool discovered that unauthorized
individuals gained access to certain customer data, including some information related
to our school district. Yesterday afternoon we received initial notification from
PowerSchool regarding this incident.

We also understand that PowerSchool is working diligently to address this situation and
provide all necessary support, and we are working diligently alongside them to keep
apprised of their investigation.

We acknowledge this may be concerning news. As always, our top priority is to ensure
the safety and security of our students and staff. We will share further updates as

relevant information becomes available.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



